
MATRIBHASHA DIWAS  

The Department of Portuguese and Lusophone Studies celebrated the 

'Matribhasha Diwas' on 21st February 2020 with an interaction with students 

and teachers from Shivaji University, Kolhapur. 

The group was led by Ms. Aishwarya Chavan, alumnus of the Department of 

Portuguese & Lusophone Studies, Goa University, currently teaching 

Portuguese at Shivaji University, Kolhapur. 

Ms. Scarlet Ava Fernandes, Assistant Professor and then In-charge of the 

Department of Portuguese & Lusophone Studies welcomed the gathering and 

presented the activities of the department. The students, both from the 

department as well as those from Shivaji University, shared their experiences 

with learning Portuguese language.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



               

               



 

 


